STATEMENT CERTIFYING COMPLIANCE WITH SECTION 73.3580
| hereby certify that a notice of the filing of an application for the Renewal of License of
WXXA-TV has been accomplished in the manner prescribed by Section 73.3580 of the Rules
and Regulations of the Federal Communications Commission.
The requisite pre-filing and post-filing renewal announcements, copies of which are

attached, were broadcast over WXXA-TV on the dates and at the times specified below:

Pre-filing announcements:

Date Time of Broadcast
December 1, 2014 10:57:55p
December 16, 2014 9:52:08a
January 1, 2015 6:25:17p
January 16, 2015 5:16:53a

Post-filing announcements:

Date Time of Broadcast
February 3, 2015 10:37:52p
February 16, 2015 12:44:12p
March 1, 2015 6:30:01p
March 16, 2015 2:53:44p
April 1, 2015 6:54:28p
April 16, 2015 6:54:56p

The texts of the pre-filing and post-filing announcements are attached.

Name: Paul Pelliccia

Title: Station Manager/ ¢ ¥ 44 -7V
Date: April 17, 2015



WXXA PRE-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT

“On July 27, 2007, WXXA-TV was granted a license by the Federal Communications

Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until June 1, 2015.

Our license will expire on June 1, 2015. We must file an application for license renewal with the
FCC by February 2, 2015. When filed, a copy of this application will be available for inspection
at www.fcc.gov. It contains information concerning the station's performance over the last eight

years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application, and to
whether this station has operated in the public interest, should file comments and petitions with
the FCC by May 1, 2015. Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal

process is available at the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554, www.fcc.gov.”



WXXA POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT

“On July 27, 2007, WXXA-TV was granted a license by the Federal Communications

Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until June 1, 2015.

Our license will expire on June 1, 2015. We filed an application for license renewal with the
FCC. A copy of this application is available for inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains

information concerning the station's performance over the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application, and to
whether this station has operated in the public interest, should file comments and petitions with
the FCC by May 1, 2015. Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal

process is available at the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554, www.fcc.gov.”



